
Acushnet  Police  Department
welcomes two new officers to
its ranks
“Please  join  Chief  Christopher  Richmond  and  the  APD  in
welcoming our two newest Police Officers: Officer Colin Matton
and Officer Adrian Fontes.

Today’s  graduation  at  Memorial  Hall  in  Plymouth  was  the
culmination of 5 months of hard work at the Plymouth Police
Academy.

CONGRATULATIONS  on  the  accomplishment  and  WELCOME  to  the
force!!!!”-Acushnet Police Department.
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